
AZARA, December 01: Girijananda Chowdhury University signs an MoU with
Barpeta Girls’ College on 29th November, 2023 with an aim to facilitate
cooperation in the promotion of teaching, research and innovation to cordially
assist each other in the development of education and research. The main
objectives of the collaboration are exchange of students and research
scholars, conduct joint scientific research, exchange of scientific papers and
publications, exchange of academic information and publications, promotion
of participation of the faculty members in the courses, conferences, seminars,
etc., joint organization of conferences, seminars, workshops, etc., joint
publications of academic work, joint academic programs leading to award of
certificate, diploma and degree by Girijananda Chowdhury University,
collaborative cultural programs, collaborative language programs, student
exchange programs, faculty exchanges and joint research projects and
educational programs among others.
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Prof. Kandarpa Das emphasizing
on the prospects of MoU.MoU signing ceremony between GCU and Barpeta Girls’ College.



AZARA, December 01: The School of Pharmaceutical Sciences at GCU, Tezpur
campus celebrated the 62nd National Pharmacy Week 2023. The celebration
started with the hoisting of the flag by the Principal, Prof. Abdul Baquee Ahmed,
followed by a short speech from the Principal and Dr. Asish Bhaumik, Associate
Professor, SPS, GCU, Tezpur. A full-day sporting event was held, with boy's cricket,
girl’s futsal matches, musical chairs and the test of strength in Tug of War. Our
students, faculty members and staff demonstrated their skills and excitement
making the event a wonderful celebration filled with memorable moments.

62nd National Pharmacy Week 2023
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Mrs. Namrata Kaushik (Asst. Prof.)
Winner of Musical Chair.

Tug of War winner.Boy’s Cricket Winner.

Flag hoisted by Prof. Abdul Baquee Ahmed, Principal SPS, GCU, Tezpur Campus. Girl’s Futsal Winner.



AZARA, December 01: The Departments of Political Science and History observed Constitution Day
on 24th November, 2023 in the presence of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Registrar, Faculty
members and students. Dr. Bhaswati Sarmah, Assistant Professor of the Department of Political
Science initiated the program by stating the significance of Constitution Day. Prof. Shantanu
Chakravarty, Dean of the School of Humanities and Social Sciences, in his welcome address,
informed the participants about the making of the Constitution and also highlighted various aspects
of it. Prof. Chakravarty deliberated at length the journey of our Constitution since its adoption on
26th November, 1949. Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Prof. Kandarpa Das graced the occasion and
delivered a speech on the significance of Constitution Day. He informed the participants about the
working of various committees of the Constituent Assembly in drafting the Constitution. He
particularly stated in detail the adoption of the principle of Secularism and its practice in India.
Hon’ble Vice Chancellor also administered the oath of the Constitution Day and the participants
joined him. The students also participated in the event by delivering short speeches. The event was
concluded with a formal vote of thanks proposed by Dr. Anisha Bordoloi, Assistant Professor,
Department of History.

GCU Observes Constitution Day
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The students delivering speech on various aspects of the Constitution Day.

Prof. Kandarpa Das accentuating on
the significance of Constitution Day.

Prof. Shantanu Chakravarty highlighting
the making of the Constitution. The attendees of the session.



AZARA, December 01: Professor Svetlana Elnikova, Deputy Director, Patrice Lumumba Russian
People’s Friendship University, Moscow visited Girijananda Chowdhury University on invitation of
the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. Kandarpa Das, Girijananda Chowdhury University. The main
purpose of the visit was to build collaborative ties in different areas of higher education between
GCU and Patrice Lumumba Russian People’s Friendship University, Moscow. GCU organized an
interactive session on 28th Nov, 2023 between Professor Svetlana Elnikova, Deputy Director,
Patrice Lumumba Russian People’s Friendship University, Moscow and the teachers and students of
GCU. President of SSA Society, Mr. Jashodaranjan Das delivered the welcome address of the
interactive session. Hon’ble Vice Chancellor Prof. Kandarpa Das highlighted the importance and
prospects of foreign collaborations. The interaction aimed to provide an opportunity for the GCU
community to engage with Prof. Elnikova, seeking insights into research in Linguistics, the Russian
language at Patrice Lumumba Russian People’s Friendship University and exploring prospects for
further studies in various disciplines in Russia. The session concluded with a fruitful interactive
session between Prof. Elnikova and the faculty members and students of GCU symbolizing a
commitment to mutually assist each other in education, research, and collaborative initiatives,
thereby opening up new avenues for both the institutions.
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Students showcasing rich culture of North East tribes
through rhythm and dance.

An interactive session between the attendees and the invited guest.

Felicitation of
Prof. Svetlana Elnikova.

Prof. Svetlana Elnikova highlighting
the prospects for Indian students.

Prof. Kandarpa Das emphasizing the
importance of collaborative works.

Mr. Jashodaranjan Das delivering
the welcome address.

Prof. Svetlana Elnikova interacting with the Deans
and HoDs of GCU,


